

P.O. Box 4767 Medford, OR 97501 541-423-9291 541-531-9949 Knoxmedford.com

Dear Friend,

Knox Academy is cutting against the grain. In a culture that is decaying at every level, Knox is planting and building. At a time when the past is forgotten and the future looks bleak, we at Knox are remembering truth, goodness, and beauty. When so many around us are choosing to hide, hang their heads low, and wallow in despair, we are choosing to climb. At Knox, we are choosing the mountain, and we ask you to climb with us.

So what is Knox Academy doing that deserves your help? Knox Academy is a classical Christian school that is actively reconnecting our children to the roots of Western civilization. From the Liberal Arts to the Great Books, our school is a feast of the best that our civilization has to offer. Our students wear uniforms and do not use screens. They learn cursive, folk songs, etiquette and hymns. At Knox, we value hard work and the development of healthy habits.

Partner with us and let's build the future together!

- Make a donation to our scholarship fund!
- Give stocks or funds to our current capital campaign!
- Donate in kind items to be auctioned online or at our upcoming Spring Banquet on May 4th at 5pm at Bigham Knoll!
- Promote and spread the word!

Knox Academy's commitment to our families is a commitment to our community. We want to strengthen what remains and fortify our children for the days ahead.

Please join us on May 4th as we celebrate the end of a wonderful school year and as we raise funds for the future!

For more information on our capital campaign, our Spring Banquet, or any of our programs, please visit our website or contact our office at 541-423-9291.

Sincerely,
Ben McReynolds
Headmaster, Knox Academy
www.knnoxmedford.com
541-531-9949